
VICTOR EMANUEL 
420 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 

May 7, 1940 

Dear .Amon: 

I have read the editorials 
in the Fort Worth Star-Telegram with great 
interest and am more than appreciative of 
your having sent them to me. 

I do not generally write 
you about the editorials but I think they 
are really marvelous and I especially en­
joyed the evening issue of April 29th con­
taining the Ickes correspondence. I thin..l{ 
it was wonderful. 

With all my best to you, 
I am as ever 

VE :b 

Amon G. Carter, Esq . 
President and Publisher 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely yours, 


